
TRAIL OF EMAIL COMMUNICATIONS WITH WATERNISH VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE 
 
 
15 Jul 2022  

  Hi Jill............we are pushing this project forward at the moment, and I was asked to ask you whether it would 

be possible for the 'staff' in the garden group would be able to use the toilet facilities in the hall, so long as we 

cleaned them afterwards?  Also, will there be any objections to people when using the garden once it's 

operational, or indeed folk working on it to create it, using parking at, or around the hall 

area?  Sincerely,  Jean.  

 

16 Jul 2022  

Hi Jean, I'm so pleased that things are moving forward. I personally cannot see any problem with your 

requests, but I will have to put this to the next committee meeting which is on the 9th August. Will that ok for 

you or do you need an answer sooner? 

Regards Jill 

 

16 Jul 2022  

  Hi Jill, thanks for your reply.  I should have said 'Is there any problem with us accessing the garden?' (it's a 

question on the OSCR application ), altho' parking will be an 'issue' too obviously. 

  It's fine to get an answer once you've had your next comm. meet. thanks.  SIncerely,  Jean  

 

10 Aug 2022  

Subject: Re: Community garden project. 

 

Hi Jean, 

We had our meeting last night and the committee can see no reason why access to the toilets by volunteers 

should be a problem. A bit of a tidy up afterwards would be appreciated as you've mentioned. Likewise with the 

parking - it shouldn't be a problem although there are some regular and one off events where parking might be 

an issue on rare occasions.  

Essentially, I described your project as being quite separate to the Hall, but that you obviously need access 

across 'Hall' property in order to reach the garden. Again in principle none of this should be a problem. 

However, if say a tractor/digger were needed on the top area appropriate insurance would be needed if, for 

example, by some accident they ran into the building, shed or fence.  

Hope that helps! Regards Jill 

  

  

20 Aug 2022  
  Hi Jill,  Just to bring you up to speed with what's happening - we had our 1st trustee meeting yesterday and 
are slowly but surely putting things in place.  
  We have a few questions. 1. Would it be poss. for us to be present at your next committee meeting, to 
discuss our hopes and plans?  2. Do you use the shed beside the hall?  3. Is there a water tap on the outside 
of the hall which we could utilise when needed, in return for a donation? Sincerely,  Jean. 



 
Date: Mon, 22 Aug 2022  
Subject: Re: Community garden project. 
 
Hi Jean, 
Things seem to be moving forward nicely after a bit of a delay. Hopefully, weather permitting you might be able 
to make a start over the coming months. 
We would be delighted if you came to the next committee meeting to give us an outline as to how things are 
going to move forward. Our next meeting is on Tuesday 6th September at 7pm. I hope that's ok with you. 
Unfortunately, the shed is pretty full at the moment so I would feel that it wouldn't be a good space, however it 
is a committee discussion that is needed! Likewise with the water use, but I can't see that would be a problem. 
Not sure how good the hose flow uphill would be though. 
Hope to hear your plan soon 
Jill 
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